
 

 

 

Friday 10th September 2021 

 

Reception Arrangements 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you have had a lovely week. We have had a great week here getting to meet you and your child.  It 
was great to see them playing so nicely and they certainly all enjoyed their school dinner! They all looked so 
smart and thank you for choosing our school. 

From Monday 13th September 

Morning 

8:45am Please enter through Gate A. You can walk down with your child and will be greeted by the class 
teacher. Please depart through Gate A.  

If you have a child who has a sibling in school they may arrive from 8:30am. Please can you inform Mrs Taylor 
via Class Dojo if you are going to do this. If you are sending your child in with their siblings please send them 
through Gate A. 

Home time 

3:00pm. Please enter through Gate A. Your child will be handed over by a staff member. Please depart 
through Gate A. 

Siblings will be sent to our Reception classrooms and so you can collect all of your children and go home 
together.  

Please be aware Gate A will be busy at this time as we have Year 5 and Year 6 parents also queuing to collect 
their children. They will depart through Gate B. You will leave through Gate A.  

Thank you for your patience, help and cooperation with this matter. 

Mrs R A Girling (Head Teacher) 

 


